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Dear Sirs, 

I would like to register my objection to the above referenced planning application as this
area should be used for housing, which there is a huge shortage of in the area. We do not
need yet another food store as we have a Sainsburys and the new Aldi which has already
been granted planning permission. 

do the right thing! 




